Department of

Cannabis Control
CALIFORNIA

Date: Thu, Sep 14, 2023 at 11:59 AM
Subject: **Important information re: falsely inflating potency & falsifying scientific data.
C8-0000047-LIC Response required.

Dear Licensed Cannabis Laboratory Owner,

This letter is to warn you that all licensed laboratories are required to accurately report
testing results for cannabis batches. Falsely inflating potency and falsifying scientific
data violate the laws and regulations applicable to your license.

The Department is actively performing on-site inspections and conducting confirmatory
testing in its ISO/IEC 17025 accredited laboratory for cannabis and cannabis products
that have passed testing. If confirmatory results do not coincide with your testing results,
your testing results may be deemed inaccurate. This can cause the label on cannabis
goods to be incorrect, thereby requiring relabeling. It may also lead to recall and/or
embargo of the cannabis or cannabis products.

Inaccurately reporting results and falsification of data will result in action against your
license, up to and including revocation. Please note that the licensee is responsible for
actions of employees and other persons acting on their behalf.

Licensed testing laboratory owner, please confirm receipt of this email by COB
September 15, 2023.

Kind regards,
Laboratory Services Division

Department Staff
Lab Division



